
 
 
 
The First Family of Banking is pleased to announce the joining of two sister banks to better 
serve you. On February 20, 2021 First Bank Texas and First National Bank of Weatherford 
will become one bank with multiple locations across North Central Texas. 
Whether you find yourself in Abilene, Weatherford, Grapevine, or any location in between, 
there will now be a First Bank Texas near you! 

The joining of banks will provide you with the best in banking and the latest in technology 
with ‘Miles of Service & Smiles’. We will be bigger and better for all your lending, saving, 
and business banking needs. We are proud to provide you with the best banking products in 
the industry. First National Bank customers may notice upgrades to your online banking as 
well as a new combined website address of www.go2fbt.com coming in the next few weeks. 
There is nothing you need to do to get ready. We are making this as seamless and easy as 
possible for all of our customers. Please watch for details online and information in your bank 
statement. If you have any questions, please contact any First National Bank of Weatherford 
or First Bank Texas location near you. 
 

We will remain a Hometown Family Owned & Operated Bank, 
with a commitment to our Community. 

 

 
 

http://www.go2fbt.comcoming/

